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Headlight Information Requirement for Warranty Reimbursement 
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#19-0725 – Warranty Info for Headlights 

WARRANTY UPDATE

Previously to receive credit for any defects found in a headlight assembly,
Blue Bird required the Serial Number from the hood.

That is no longer required, but we will need a photo of the headlight
showing the issue AND a photo of the tag on the headlight assembly
showing the “part number” and the “lot number” (Figure #1)

Figure #1

PLEASE NOTE:
This ONLY applies to headlights, the Hood
Serial Number is still required for ALL other
hood related issues.

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0
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Operations Manager
John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
Office 800-962-5768
Cell 315-263-0766

Warranty Administrators
Morgan Jenkins/Chittenango-Rochester 800-962-5768 Ext 237

mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com

Kevin Ransom/Rochester 800-463-3232 Ext 301
kransom@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Goodfellow/Ravena-Middletown 800-962-5768 Ext 247
bgoodfellow@newyorkbussales.com

Jeanie Jayson/Ford 800-962-5768 Ext 243
jjayson@newyorkbussales.com 

CONTACT OUR WARRANTY ADMINISTRATORS 
WITH ANY QUESTIONS

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0
mailto:mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com

